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UNFCCC Bonn Climate Talks 2008


Emission reductions in the buildings and construction sector 


the potential of the Kyoto Protocol -


Side event organized by UNEP


4 June 13.00- 15.00 at “Wind” Room





Purpose





In its fourth assessment report the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change identified the building sector as having one of the highest greenhouse gas emission reduction potentials.  Yet the Kyoto Protocol has so far had very limited impact on this sector. At the same time there is a wide agreement among researchers and building experts that a range of options are available to achieve drastic emission reductions in this sector at low or no costs to society. Many of these could be directly or indirectly supported by the Kyoto Protocol. 





This side event will present in more detail barriers to, and opportunities for, achieving emission reductions in the building sector. The side event will also propose prospects for achieving a sector-wide response to measures that could be proposed under the Kyoto Protocol.  





The side event is organized by the United Nations Environment Programme in cooperation with the International Energy Agency, the Risoe Center on Energy Climate and Sustainable Development, and the World Business Council for Sustainable Development.





The meeting takes place at the Wind Room from 13.00 to 15.00 on Wednesday 4 June A light lunch will be served to participants.








Agenda





13.00: 	Welcome and introduction by chair


		Sylvie Lemmet, Director UNEP DTIE


13.10: 	The role of buildings for climate change 


Niclas Svenningsen, UNEP SBCI


13.30	Policy options for GHG emission reduction from buildings


			Jens Laustsen, IEA


13.50: 	The business perspective


		Jean-Paul Droumenq, WBCSD/Lafarge


14.10: 	The role of the Kyoto Protocol


Chia-Chin Cheng, Risoe Center


14.30: 	Q&A/Discussions


14.55: 	Summary and conclusion











